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News
For the attention of: news and education editors

Wednesday, November 2 2005 [PR5081]
Sixth-form students aim high with The Open University
More than 60 sixth-form students from schools across Cumbria celebrated the successful completion of Open University short courses at a certificate presentation ceremony on Tuesday 1 November.  

The Cumbria Building Bridges Project, funded by the DfES, is a collaboration between The Open University, the West Cumbria Excellence Cluster and 15 Cumbrian secondary schools. The project aims to encourage students with the potential for higher education to stretch themselves academically by studying short courses, which are equivalent to first-year university study, in addition to their school course work. The Open University short courses are offered in a range of topics including science and technology.

Stan Aspinall, Director of the West Cumbria Excellence Cluster, said: “I’m delighted at the continued success of the Building Bridges Project.  It has enabled more than 60 of the most gifted students in West Cumbria to demonstrate that they have the qualities needed to succeed at university.”  

The project’s success has led to more schools wanting to get involved.  “All the current schools are keen to carry on with the scheme and we’ve had enquiries from even more schools wishing to join,” explained Stan. 

As part of The Open University’s Young Applicants in Schools Scheme (YASS), students in more than 80 schools nationwide are taking a variety of Open University courses. The scheme has support from the DfES, the Specialist Schools Trust and the National Academy for Gifted and Talented Youth. The YASS website is at: www3.open.ac.uk/courses/search/yass.shtm

The ceremony was held at the Theatre by the Lake, Keswick.
Editor’s Notes
The event’s guest speaker was Dr David Knight, regional director of The Open University in the North; he also presented the certificates.
Schools participating in the West Cumbria Building Bridges project include: Millom School; St Bees School; St Benedict’s Catholic High School, Whitehaven; Stainburn School, Workington; Beacon Hill,  Aspatria; Workington Sixth Form College; Wyndham School, Egremont; Ulverston Victoria High School; The Queen Katharine School, Kendal; Kirkbie Kendal School, Kendal; John Ruskin School, Coniston; Dowdales School, Dalton-in-Furness; Dallam School, Milnthorpe and Heversham; Cartmel Priory School and Keswick School.
Journalists who wish to talk to students who have taken Open University courses are asked to contact Stan Aspinall on 07734 582897 or at saspinall@aol.com
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